
Tree Trimming and Debris Removal

Tree trimming and debris removal during service restoration:

The Wallingford Electric Division will cut and/or remove trees and

limbs from power lines but is not responsible for the removal of this

debris.

The Wallingford Electric Division does not remove trees and

branches and other debris as a result of storm restoration. If the

tree belonged to the town, then Public Works will remove the

debris. If the tree was on private property, the property owner is

responsible for the debris removal.

The Wallingford Electric Division is responsible for removing tree limbs from the electric wires

but not for removal from telephone or cable TV wires. The customer must call the appropriate

service provider to have trees cleared from these other service wires.


